To whom it may concern,

I was laid off 3/24/2020 due to Covid-19 and filed for unemployment the next day, I did everything how I was supposed to and it was not until mid May that I received 12 checks in the mail, I continued to file as normal and it is now 9/1/20 and I have not received the remaining 8 weeks of benefits I have applied for plus the extra \$600 and have not been able to pay my rent for August as of yet, it is very frustration that I have a new job but am unable to get caught up on my bills due to this, unemployment still says they have my information but no claim has been filed.

Sincerely,

Crystal Taylor

Sent from Mail for Windows 10